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VICTOR ATIYEH 
G O V ERNOR 

1979-19 6 7 

Anne Marshall 
Architecture and Interior Design 
College of Art and Architecture 
University ofldaho 
P.O. Box 442451 
Moscow, Idaho 83844-2451 

Dear Anne, 

IN TER NATI O N A L 

CO NSULTANT & TRA DE: 

July 19, 2011 

It has taken me much too long to review your draft of our conversation but for a variety reason I 
have gotten way behind in my important "must do" work. I hope this has not made timing difficult 
for you. 

I am returning your draft with a few clarifying additions and small corrections. It is my hope that 
you will be using this for information in your total work for if you follow my answers they do not 
flow without a lot of editing to smooth it out. 

The wonderful photos I will keep. The Souk ai-Hamidiyya, the Umayyad Mosque and the view of 
Palmyra brought back some warm memories·for me. Thank you. 

Now--if you still have some questions or comments I promise to be more prompt in getting back to 
you. And Becky was thrilled with your thoughtful gift!! 

Sin~ere~IY-1 
I r -Ju : 

Victor Atiyeh 
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June 30, 2011 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Former Governor of Oregon 
519 SW Park, Suite 208 
Portland , OR 97205 

Dear Governor Atiyeh : 

Universityotldaho 
College of Art and Architecture 

Department of Architecture 
and Interior Design 

PO Box 442451 

Moscow, Idaho 83844-2451 

Phone: 208-885- 6781 

Fax: 208 -885-9428 

arch@uidaho.edu 

www.uidaho.edu 

I was delighted to have the opportunity to speak to you earlier today. Thank you for helping me to spell 
the names of your Japanese friends and associates. Here is the transcript of your fascinating and 
informative interview about The Museum At Warm Springs. 

Enclosed are: "" 
• A hard copy of the transcribed interview . 
• 
• 

Hard copies of photos I took of you in you in your office and in the Pi-Ume-Sha parade . 
Hard copies of a few photos from my December trip to Syria . 

• A CD with the written transcript (DOCX), the audio file (MP3) , and digital image files (JPGs) . 

Although I realize that you are a busy person, I am requesting a bit of your time to make sure you are 
represented as accurately as possible. Please review the transcript and send me corrections. Also 
review the short description of who you are at the top of the transcript. It was difficult to capture all of 
your roles and accomplishments in a few sentences, so please correct what I wrote. 

You can send changes by email or mark up the hard copy and send in the enclosed self-addressed, 
stamped envelope. 

Also, please let me know if you have anything to add that you have thought of since we met. 

Lastly, although I did not notice anything in our interview that appeared to be controversial, please let 
me know if you have any doubts about me identifying you by name in my dissertation or archiving the 
transcript and audio file at the museum. 

Thank you for taking the time to review the transcript. And, again, thank you so much sharing 
information about your political life, relation to Warm Springs people, and the museum. Your informative 
interview will contribute greatly to this research project on the creation of The Museum At Warm 
Springs. 

Sincerely, 

0/rJJLQ 
Anne Marshall , RA 
Professor, Architecture, University of Idaho 
PhD Candidate, Design Environment and the Arts , Arizona State University 

annem@uidaho.edu 
Cell : 408.315.6728 

To enrich education through diversity, the University of Idaho is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer. 
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